
 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

AIRPORT EXPANSION ADVISORY 

 

Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands (21 October 2016) The Cayman Islands Airports 

Authority (CIAA) would like to advise the travelling public that a wall partition will be 

placed in the west side of the Check-In Hall on Monday, 24 October to facilitate ongoing 

construction on Phase 2 of the Owen Roberts International Airport’s expansion and 

renovation project.  The partition will reduce space in the Check-In Hall and during peak 

travelling times there may be queuing outside of the terminal building.  

Passengers are being encouraged to allow extra time for their travel.  The CIAA 

apologizes for any inconvenience caused and would like to thank our passengers for their 

patience during this time.  

MEDIA CONTACT: 

Kafara Augustine 

Business Development & Marketing Manager 

| Direct: 1.345.244.5809 | Cell 1. 345.925.8651 Kafara.Augustine@caymanairports.com  
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